
 

Material Relating to an FCC Investigation or a Complaint 

Stations must keep material relating to any matter that is the subject of an FCC 

investigation or a complaint that the station has violated the Communications Act or our 

rules. The station must keep this material until we notify it that the material may be 

discarded.  

WDWO-CD has not been involved in any FCC investigation or complaint that the station 

has violated the Communications Act or rules, therefore this file is empty. 

 


